
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

         

 
        

           

 

            

 

 
         

 
 

 

          
 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

Issue No.12 

1st Dec 2022 

Dinner – Week 1 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday –  
Christmas Jigsaw Practice in School. 
Choir P4-7 
Boys’ hockey Club– P6/7 
Tuesday –  
Swimming P5/6 
Piano  
Open Afternoon – 3:30 -4:30pm 
Wednesday –  
Football at Rugby Avenue 2pm Kick 
Off, pick up at 3pm.  
Thursday –  
Flute  
Cooking Club 

 
 

 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 – for always being kind and helpful. Ivana for brilliant 

effort in her reading. 
 

P3/4 – Lily for great work with symmetry. Anna for being a great 
friend to others.  

 
P5/6- Lana for writing an excellent report on the rainforest. 

James Wh for showing kindness to others. Alexander for a super 
report on giraffes.  

 
P7 – Thomas for being a super reading buddy.  

Dylan for great topic work. 
 

Choir  
“The best way to spread Christmas cheer is 

singing loud for all to hear!” Elf. 
And that is certainly what our wonderful school 

choir did this week. The residents at Trinity 
House were delighted to hear their singing on 

Monday and shoppers were feeling the 
Christmas spirit yesterday at Tescos. Thank you 
to both Tescos and Trinity House for our warm 

welcome and tasty treats! 

Magical Christmas Jigsaw 
Excitement is building in school for our Christmas 

celebration ‘The Magical Christmas Jigsaw’. It is getting 
close, and we would really appreciate all the children 

taking time to practice their lines and songs at home. (You 
might even have a little less homework next week to give 

you time to do this!!) 
On Monday 12th December, please arrange to have pupils 
dropped off at Main Street Presbyterian Garvagh at the 
normal school time. We will have a full rehearsal in the 

morning and then be ready to go for 11am. If you are able 
to come and watch, the doors will open at 10:45am and it 
should be finished no later than 12pm. Pupils are welcome 
to go home after the performance and the school bus will 

bring those pupils staying, back to school for lunch.  
 

Christmas Dinner 
Mrs Quigg and Ms McIlroy are 

preparing a wonderful Christmas 
Feast for Wednesday 14th 

December. We will make this our 
‘official’ Christmas Jumper Day, but 

you are welcome to wear a 
Christmas jumper, along with your 

uniform, on other days on that week.   

Last week of Clubs 
Clubs for this term will finish after Cooking Club on 
Thursday 8th December. A big thank you to all the 

teachers who have given up their time to take these 
clubs. I know that the pupils have had a lot of fun. 

New clubs will begin again after the Christmas 
break. 

Class Copper Challenge 
Student Council are delighted with everyone’s efforts 

in ‘Class Coppers’. The competition will end next 
Friday 9th December. When we factor in the class 
sizes it is very close race, so check the sofa again 

keep those buckets topped up. Student Council want 
to say a big thank you for your support! 


